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Bulk tree seedlings can be ordered through Starland County again this year.  
To submit your order you can find a form at the County office, or email                   

dara@starlandcounty.com to have one sent to you. Orders must be in by March 
27th. Trees will be delivered to the County shop and ready for pick up in May. 

 Payment is required the day of pick up.  


